
 

 

AKEELA RESIDENTIAL TREATMENT PROGRAMS 

 
All Referring Professionals, 
 
Thank you for considering Akeela’s Residential Treatment Programs for your clients.  To complete 
the referral process, please ensure that all required documents listed in the Residential Treatment 
Application Checklist are included with the application.  Completed application packets can be 
submitted via fax or email to the appropriate Akeela Residential Treatment Program. 
 
You can find a comprehensive list of Akeela’s Residential Treatment Programs and their contact 
details on the Residential Treatment Application Checklist. 
 
Due to the high volume of applications and limited availability of beds, we maintain a waitlist for 
applicants approved for admission. Applicants who meet the Priority Admission Criteria will be 
prioritized on the waitlist, as outlined in the State of Alaska Wait List Protocol.  Please refer to page 
4 of the Behavioral Health Registration Form for a complete list of priority criteria. 
 
Please note, in accordance with Akeela’s long-standing policy, individuals with pending criminal 
charges (pre-sentencing) are not eligible for admission to our programs. 
 
It is important to inform applicants that submitting an application does not guarantee acceptance 
into Akeela’s Residential Treatment Program. Once the completed packet is received, an interview 
with the Intake Coordinator of the designated program may be required. This interview can be 
conducted in person or over the phone. The final admission decision is based on a thorough review 
by the treatment team of the applicant’s completed intake packet. 
 
Please also inform the applicant that, after submitting a completed Residential Treatment 
Application, they will need to establish regular contact with the Residential Program Manager of the 
designated Akeela Residential Treatment Program. If the applicant does not have a phone or a 
reliable contact number, it is their responsibility to take the initiative and reach out to the 
Residential Program Manager on a regular basis. 
 
If you require further information, please contact the Residential Program Manager of the 
designated Akeela Residential Treatment Program at the information provided on the Residential 
Treatment Application Checklist.  We appreciate your cooperation and partnership in helping us 
provide effective treatment for those in need. If you have any questions or require further 
assistance, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 
 


